
May 20, 1936 
  
Hon. Louis D. Brandeis, 
Supreme Court of the United States 
Washington, D.C. 
 
Dear Mr. Justice Brandeis: 
 
I have your kind note of May 19th. Part IV of our report to the Congress on the 
protective committee is the only one which has been prepared and released to 
date. Other parts of the series will be ready in the near future. As these come off 
the press I will send you copies, as I know of your great interest in the subject 
matter of our study and investigation. 
 
It is needless for me to add that your own monumental work on “Other Peoples 
Money” has been a guiding star and inspiration to all of us who have collaborated 
on this present project. 
 
With warm regards and best wishes, 
I am 
Yours faithfully, 
 
William O. Douglas, 
Commissioner 
 
 


